
Health Insurance for Graduate Students 

All graduate students with scholarships from entities other than the Ministry of Higher Education and 
Scientific Research and Innovation (MOHERI), must enroll in the health insurance coverage provided by 
their universities.  You can find information about the available health insurance plans by visiting the 
International Students Services Offices (ISSO) at your universities, or on their websites, and all students 
must enroll in their university's health insurance plans immediately upon arrival.  

Students who are accompanied by their family members and their universities do not offer family 
insurance plans, must consult with the ISSO or with the health insurance offices at their universities to 
explore the options they offer and to get coverage for all family members.  

The Omani Cultural Office will pay the premium charges to the university or to the health insurance 
company upon receiving the invoices.  

Some health insurance companies ask for making advance payments before the registration is 
completed. In such cases and whenever students pay for their medical bills or premiums directly to the 
health insurance companies; please send the medical bills to our office for reimbursement. 

Please note that the maximum family size covered by the Cultural office is three children in addition to 
the spouse. 

 

https://gradschool.umd.edu/health-insurance
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